The day after the inauguration of Donald Trump, millions around the country, and
around the world, marched to protest the racist, sexist, classist and xenophobic
positions of the new president at the Women's March on January 20, 2017.
And since that monumental march, we have seen the resistance grow.

Join Progressive Action for the Common Good for a membership event to

commemorate and celebrate the birth of the resistance!

Join us at Soirée in downtown Moline (1516 5th Ave)
on Saturday, January 20th from 5-7pm for drinks and appetizers!
Be sure to reserve your place online to guarantee your spot:
bit.ly/pacgqc



